
Joana Ramos-Jorge

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/8093937/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

40

papers

758

citations

14

h-index

623734

26

g-index

552781

40

all docs

40

docs citations

40

times ranked

913

citing authors



Joana Ramos-Jorge

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Validations of the Brazilian version of the Early Childhood Oral Health Impact Scale (ECOHIS).
Cadernos De Saude Publica, 2012, 28, 367-374. 1.0 106

2 Impact of untreated dental caries on quality of life of preschool children: different stages and
activity. Community Dentistry and Oral Epidemiology, 2014, 42, 311-322. 1.9 93

3 Impact of untreated dental caries and its clinical consequences on the oral health-related quality of
life of schoolchildren aged 8â€“10Â years. Quality of Life Research, 2016, 25, 193-199. 3.1 60

4 Impact of dental caries on quality of life among preschool children: emphasis on the type of tooth
and stages of progression. European Journal of Oral Sciences, 2015, 123, 88-95. 1.5 52

5 Prospective Longitudinal Study of Signs and Symptoms Associated With Primary Tooth Eruption.
Pediatrics, 2011, 128, 471-476. 2.1 44

6 Impact of treated/untreated traumatic dental injuries on quality of life among <scp>B</scp>razilian
schoolchildren. Dental Traumatology, 2014, 30, 27-31. 2.0 36

7 Degree of dental anxiety in children with and without toothache: prospective assessment.
International Journal of Paediatric Dentistry, 2013, 23, 125-130. 1.8 31

8 Association between anterior open bite and impact on quality of life of preschool children. Brazilian
Oral Research, 2015, 29, 1-7. 1.4 30

9 Factors associated with masticatory performance among preschool children. Clinical Oral
Investigations, 2017, 21, 159-166. 3.0 30

10 Influence of masticatory function, dental caries and socioeconomic status on the body mass index of
preschool children. Archives of Oral Biology, 2017, 81, 69-73. 1.8 30

11
Effects of attention deficit hyperactivity disorder signs and socioâ€•economic status on sleep bruxism
and tooth wear among schoolchildren: structural equation modelling approach. International
Journal of Paediatric Dentistry, 2017, 27, 523-531.

1.8 29

12 Respiratory disorders and the prevalence of sleep bruxism among schoolchildren aged 8 to 11Â years.
Sleep and Breathing, 2017, 21, 203-208. 1.7 29

13 Parents' recognition of dental trauma in their children. Dental Traumatology, 2013, 29, 266-271. 2.0 27

14 Association and comparison between visual inspection and bitewing radiography for the detection of
recurrent dental caries under restorations. International Dental Journal, 2015, 65, 178-181. 2.6 15

15 Prevalence of probable sleep bruxism and associated factors in Brazilian schoolchildren.
International Journal of Paediatric Dentistry, 2019, 29, 221-227. 1.8 14

16
Correlation and comparative analysis of discriminative validity of the Scale of Oral Health Outcomes
for Five-Year-Old Children (SOHO-5) and the Early Childhood Oral Health Impact Scale (ECOHIS) for
dental caries. BMC Oral Health, 2015, 15, 29.

2.3 13

17 Signs of attention deficit/hyperactivity disorder as a risk factor for traumatic dental injury among
schoolchildren: a caseâ€“control study. International Journal of Paediatric Dentistry, 2016, 26, 471-476. 1.8 10

18 Do family functioning and mothersâ€™ and childrenâ€™s stress increase the odds of probable sleep bruxism
among schoolchildren? A case control study. Clinical Oral Investigations, 2020, 24, 1025-1033. 3.0 10



3

Joana Ramos-Jorge

# Article IF Citations

19 Severity of Dental Caries and Quality of Life for Toddlers and Their Families. Pediatric Dentistry
(discontinued), 2017, 39, 118-123. 0.4 10

20 Factors associated with dental pain in toddlers detected using the dental discomfort questionnaire.
Journal of the Indian Society of Pedodontics and Preventive Dentistry, 2018, 36, 250. 0.3 9

21 Mechanical control of biofilm in children with cerebral palsy: a randomized clinical trial.
International Journal of Paediatric Dentistry, 2015, 25, 213-220. 1.8 8

22
Nickel-free vs conventional braces for patients allergic to nickel: Gingival and blood parameters
during and after treatment. American Journal of Orthodontics and Dentofacial Orthopedics, 2016, 150,
1014-1019.

1.7 8

23 Prospective evaluation of the psychosocial impact of the first 6 months of orthodontic treatment
with fixed appliance among young adults. Angle Orthodontist, 2016, 86, 644-648. 2.4 8

24 Do Signs of Attention-Deficit/Hyperactivity Disorder Increase the Odds of Dental Caries? A
Case-Control Study. Caries Research, 2018, 52, 212-219. 2.0 7

25 Association between occlusal characteristics and the occurrence of dental trauma in preschool
children: a caseâ€•control study. Dental Traumatology, 2019, 35, 95-100. 2.0 7

26
Untreated dental caries and visible plaque of mothers are not determinant for the incidence of caries
in dentin among children: evidence from a 3-year prospective cohort study. Clinical Oral
Investigations, 2021, 25, 5431-5439.

3.0 7

27 The influence of malocclusion, sucking habits and dental caries in the masticatory function of
preschool children. Brazilian Oral Research, 2020, 34, e059. 1.4 7

28 Correlation and comparative analysis of the CPQ8-10 and child-OIDP indexes for dental caries and
malocclusion. Brazilian Oral Research, 2017, 31, e111. 1.4 5

29 Acidic food choice among adolescents with bulimic symptomatology: a major risk factor for erosive
tooth wear?. Eating and Weight Disorders, 2021, 26, 1119-1127. 2.5 5

30 Non-nutritive sucking habits after three years of age: A case-control study. Journal of the Indian
Society of Pedodontics and Preventive Dentistry, 2015, 33, 19. 0.3 4

31 Mothers' reports on systemic signs and symptoms associated with teething. Journal of Dentistry for
Children, 2013, 80, 107-10. 0.2 4

32 Longitudinal evaluation of determinants of the clinical consequences of untreated dental caries in
early childhood. Community Dentistry and Oral Epidemiology, 2021, , . 1.9 3

33 The prevalence of malocclusion is higher in schoolchildren with signs of hyperactivity. American
Journal of Orthodontics and Dentofacial Orthopedics, 2021, 159, 653-659. 1.7 2

34 Children who have more toothacheâ€•related behaviors have worse masticatory performance. Journal
of Texture Studies, 2022, 53, 52-59. 2.5 2

35 Association between different stages of dental caries in preschoolers and familial socioeconomic
factors. Brazilian Oral Research, 2022, 36, e018. 1.4 1

36 Association of the prevalence and severity of untreated traumatic dental injuries with body mass
index among Brazilian preschool children. Dental Traumatology, 2022, 38, 206-212. 2.0 1



4

Joana Ramos-Jorge

# Article IF Citations

37 Risk indicators of untreated dental caries incidence among preschoolers: a prospective longitudinal
study. Brazilian Oral Research, 0, 36, . 1.4 1

38 Influence of breastfeeding duration on the incidence of dental caries in preschoolers: a cohort
study. Revista Brasileira De Saude Materno Infantil, 2021, 21, 227-238. 0.5 0

39 Association between obesity and traumatic dental injuries in preâ€•school childrenâ€”A caseâ€•control
study. Dental Traumatology, 2021, , . 2.0 0

40 Maternal Stress and Behavioral and Clinical Factors Associated with Dental Trauma in
Schoolchildren. Journal of Dentistry for Children, 2017, 84, 132-138. 0.2 0


